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Wine Club
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Wine Club has been in existence since 2006 and is a social group comprising residents of our area who share an interest in wine.
We currently have approximately 55 addresses on our circulation list (in most cases couples, so potentially could have around 100 attending our meetings)
Generally our meetings are over-subscribed, places are allocated on a first come, first served basis, so when you receive an invitation, please apply early.
We have held two meetings this year.
 In March 2023 we enjoyed a Selection of wines sourced from local supermarkets and selected by the Committee.
And in July 2023 we held our annual Summer Party, tasting wines selected from Jane McQuitty’s “Top 100 Summer Wines” as published in The Times. Unfortunately due to bad weather the venue was moved to the United Reformed Church Hall at short notice, but nonetheless a very well attended party was enjoyed by all.
Our meetings are an opportunity to get together to enjoy a glass or two of wine and catch up with our friends and neighbours – we are a social group at heart, so no prior knowledge of wine is required!
Our next meeting will be held in early 2024 (details to be circulated later)
If you are new to the area and have an interest in wine, please let me know and I’ll include your name in our invitation list. (Note: a completed GDPR Consent form will be required).

John Ball (Chairman, Wine Club)
01905 23642
johnball1@btinternet.com

